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Territorial and International Affairs

Subject: Response for letter of June 12, 1986 from Governor
Pedro P. Tenorio - ID # 407776 -

Governor Tenorio also wrote to Assistant Secretary Richard T.

Montoya. We are of the opinion that the response from Andrew

Card, Special Assistant to the President for Intergovernmental

Affairs, adquately responds to the Governor's letter as
Assistant Secretary Montoya has already met with the appointed
individuals.

Therefore, we recommend no further action is necessary.


